
 

 

TOWN OF NORTHFIELD 

CONSERVATION COMMITTEE  

JANUARY 23, 2019  

MINUTES  

  
Members Present:   Christina Beadle, Sterling Blackey, Heather Durgin  

Others Present:   Charlene Stryker         

  

There being no quorum established, Beadle called the meeting to order at 7:02 PM. 

  

The Board reviewed the agenda items and discussion ensued, but as no quorum had been 

established, all items needing a vote were tabled until the February 20, 2019 meeting. 

 

The Committee agreed to the posting of the following articles in the Northfield News under the 

“Conservation Corner”: 

Feb. 1 & 8, 2019:  Out on the Ice 

Feb. 15 & 22, 2019:  A Walk through Nature 

 

Beadle requested to be added to an upcoming Selectboard meeting regarding the changes made 

in wording to the Ordinance Regulating the use of the Sotir Conservation area.  Stryker will 

reach out to Stephanie Giovannucci to ask.  

 

There being no other business the meeting was adjourned at 7:16 PM 

 

Minutes approved February 20, 2019 

  


